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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Dignity House had a productive year in 2021. We served 28 women. With our AWP grant we were able 

to assist 12 women with one week of program bed fees to allow them to stay. We currently have a 75% 

success rate of program completion. With the installation of our in-house counselor, we have lowered 

our clients distress level considerably. We have begun our women’s empowerment group, which is a 12-

week 3-part series of weekly groups. We cover the topics of relapse prevention, healthy relationships, 

and financial literacy.  

Our demographics are as follows: 

62%- Caucasian 

25%- African American 

10% Hispanic 

3% Asian 

I would also like to add that 5% of the women we served are veterans.  

We appreciate all the help that Az Womens Partnership has provided to Dignity House and look forward 

to another year of success.  

 

Thank you, 

, CEO 

Catherine Ochoa, CEO 

Dignity House 

480-236-2875 


